
ACMM Monthly News – February 2013 

 

Greetings everyone, 

 

I would like to express our heartfelt sympathies to Lynne and Brian on the passing of Brian's 

father last week. Our thoughts are with them and their family during this difficult time.  

 

Please see below for the Mid-February updates: 

 February ACMM Monthly Meetings: This Sunday Feb 24 meetings will be held in 

Dartmouth NS and Sussex NB-hope to see you there! 

o Dartmouth NS: 12 noon at the Panda Buffet 100 Main St Dartmouth NS-thanks 

Nicole S for arranging this one! 

o Sussex NB: 1pm at the Atlantic Canada Superstore Community Room in Sussex-

thanks Denise M for bring your biker buddies to work! 

 New Members: Welcome to our new ACMM members Diane Fanning and Brandy 

Wilson! You are in for a great season ladies and we look forward to riding with you 

soon! 

 Motor Maids Website Member Password CHANGE (www.motormaids.org) effective 

Feb 23, 2013 

o User Name:     member    (this is unchanged) 

o Password:        vstar1100  (previously hdroadking) 

 Advanced Rider Course for ACMM is being held on Monday May 20, 1-7pm, Beachville 

(corner of Bay Rd & Prospect Rd in Halifax) All ACMM members are welcome to 

register and if any of our members from out of town wish to participate, I am certain we 

can find a place for you to stay with the local members. This is a perfect way to kick off a 

new riding season, learn something new, practice your skills and improve your 

confidence. The trainers were very impressed with our members skills last year and said 

it was the best group they have ever taught-lets show them what we can really do! Thank 

you Lynne for working with Safety Services NS to have this dedicated course offered 

again this year.  

o $135.00 ea (regular price is $165) 

o to register contact Caitlin MacInnis 902-454-9621 ext 227 (as this is a special 

session, you cannot register online) 

o Please see attached document for more information  

o If you plan on attending, please register early to ensure the course can be held for 

our members only. 

 Please see attached Biweekly Social news from Motor Maids 

 Motor Maid District Coins: see attached photos. As some of you may be aware, a few US 

districts had created district coins and have offered them to other MM districts. At the 

executive board meeting, it was decided that future coins will only be designed and 

http://www.motormaids.org/


developed by Motor Maids (they are looking into the development of commemorative 

coins). The districts who had coins available are still able to sell them until their supply is 

gone. They are $16 ea (includes shipping) and if you are interested in purchasing them, 

you can contact: 

o NC/SC coins: Contact Sandy Reece at ladyvtx1@yahoo.com  

o MA/RI/CT coins: Contact Johanna Lawlor-Moore jobalina@mass.rr.com 

o ME/NE/VT coins: Contact Lil Charron  jimmimy106@hotmail.com 

 International Female Ride Day-the Eastern Canada MM's have designed a Motor Maid 

bike flag for the event. The cost is $5/ea and I have ordered a supply for us. If you wish 

to purchase one please let me know. You can check out the design on our Facebook page. 

 Motorcycle Show success despite the weather we had great interest and lots of visitors at 

our booth-thank you once again to those who were able to help out at the two shows this 

month and to those who were able to help with the gift basket donations. We will tally up 

the entries but I expect between the two shows we had over 800 ballots filled out! I 

understand that there are a few women in NB going to the meeting this Sunday in Sussex 

to learn a little more about ACMM-way to go ladies! 

Think that about sums it up! Have a great week ladies and I hope to see you at the meetings this 

Sunday 

 

Denise 
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